
From: Bethan Edwards <> 
Sent: 17 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: C12 amendment of the Neighbourhood Plan 
 

Hello there, 
 
I would like to lodge my support for the amendment brought by Totnes Town Council to the 
Neighbourhood Plan known as C12. The former Dairy Crest site is a complex and hugely 
important site for the town and I fully support the proposal to ensure that it is developed with 
the interests of the town at its heart. I particularly support the need for community owned 
housing: decent homes for local people which would enable our community to thrive as well 
as the execution of proper flood defences to complete the town’s protections. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

Bethan Edwards 


